
Loudoun County, Virginia 
www.loudoun.gov                NEWS RELEASE 

Office of the County Administrator, Public Affairs and Communications 
1 Harrison Street SE, P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA  20177-7000 
703-777-0113  Fax 703-771-5841 
  

For Immediate Release          Media Contact:  Glen Barbour, Public Affairs and Communications Officer 
November 8, 2023                                             703-771-5086, Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov 

County to Present Findings of Assessment of Engineering and Surveyors Institute 
Services 

Loudoun County is preparing to present the findings of an independent assessment of the 
services provided by the Engineers and Surveyors Institute (ESI) to the Department of Building and 
Development to support the land development and review process in Loudoun.   

 
The assessment sought to evaluate the effectiveness of the programs and how they meet the 

goals of supporting and enhancing the development review and approval processes. The services 
include Minimum Submission Review, Team Peer Review, Educational Services and the 
Designated Plans Examiner/Plans Review Specialist Programs. Building and Development utilizes 
these services to increase efficiency in plan review; increase the predictability in overall 
review/approval times; and ensure quality submission reviews by county staff. 

 
The assessment included county staff and stakeholder (engineers, developers, ESI staff) 

interviews, a review of best practices from surrounding jurisdictions, a review of performance data 
from Loudoun County and ESI, a review of class feedback information and curriculum/class 
information, and a review of policies, procedures and processes from Loudoun County and ESI. 

 
Results of this assessment include recommendations to the county for improvements to ESI 

services. The draft findings of the report will be presented at an upcoming in-person meeting. The 
county will provide an opportunity for interested parties to submit written comments following the 
meeting.  

 
Presentation Details 

 
The presentation will be held Tuesday, November 14, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. at The Lodge at 

Hanson Park, 23394 Endeavor Drive, Aldie, VA 20105.  
 

• Attendees should RSVP online using this form.  
 
Following the presentation, the assessment report and instructions for providing written 

comments will be made available online at loudoun.gov/esiassessment.   
 
 

# # # 
 
 
 

http://www.loudoun.gov/
mailto:Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov
http://www.loudoun.gov/bd
http://www.loudoun.gov/bd
https://www.loudoun.gov/5787/The-Lodge-at-Hanson-Park
https://www.loudoun.gov/5787/The-Lodge-at-Hanson-Park
https://www.loudoun.gov/FormCenter/Building-Development-26/Engineers-and-Surveyors-Institute-ESI-As-393
https://www.loudoun.gov/FormCenter/Building-Development-26/Engineers-and-Surveyors-Institute-ESI-As-393
http://www.loudoun.gov/esiassessment

